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It has come to my attention that our National Icon the kangaroo is being Slaughtered for profit 
and inconvenience to other profit organisations such as animal agriculture and infrastructure of 
urban developments . The kangaroo numbers are declining and they are losing their habitats. The 
kangaroo needs to be protected under the native animal legislation. It is not a pest and has every 
right to exist and be protected. Kangaroo culling is barbaric and cruel . There needs to be more 
protection of habitats and safety measures such as over passes and fencing they can jump . . It is 
time we protected native animals not exploit them . 


